
 

 

Photography:  Good Shepherd Church                                                        7-07 
 
 
Posed still  photographs of the wedding party may be taken before and after the ceremony, but 
not during the service. Arrangements need to be made ahead of time with the church to have the 
doors open, and the church will remain available for 30 minutes following the service for interior 
photography.   
 
After the bride enters and the service begins,  all photography will be accomplished from the 
balcony, without flash.  Please note that no flash photography is allowed during 
the service, either by professionals or friends-please pass this along. 
 
Video taping of the wedding, if desired, can only be done on tripods mounted in the balcony or 
in the rear of the church.  Any other fixed locations can be discussed. 
 
Below is a short list of previous wedding photographers that have photographed weddings at 
Good Shepherd. We can make no recommendations. 
 
 
 
 
 
Jennifer Brum   www.jenbrumphotography.com 
Laurence Greene Photography   www.northfloridaphoto.com 
Tom Hager  www.thomashagerphotography.com 
Dan Harris Photoart   www.greatweddingphotography.com 
Agnes Lopez Photography   www.agneslopez.com 
Emily E. Martin Photography   www.emilymartinphotography.com 
Leah Powell Photography  www.leahpowell.com 
 
 
 


